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          Dr. Auda Hasan Al-Jabiri            Dr.  Khalaf Lefta Hajim 
                      1973-2017                                     1968-2017 
 
 
  Dr. Auda a dear husband, father, and surgeon, departed to heavens. He 
was born in 1973 and raised in Basrah. Graduated from Basrah College of 
Medicine in 2001. He was awarded the degree of Iraqi Board In Urology 
Surgery in 2013, he then attended Al-Mawani General Hospital in Basrah 
as a consultant surgeon.  
 He was a remarkable man with kind words, delicate character, and helpful 
to everyone. All who knew him shall miss him. 
 He left us due to a terrible car crash with his oldest son in 2017 but we are 
pleased that he is now in a better place. He shall be remembered by his 
wife, four sons and a daughter. God bless his soul. 
 
  Dr. Khalaf was born in 1968 and raised in Basrah. Graduated from Basrah 
College of Medicine in 1995. He was awarded the degree of Higher 
Diploma in General Surgery in 2011, he then attended Al-Mawani General 
Hospital in Basrah as a senior surgeon.  
 He was a man with good manners, enjoyable character, loved by his 
friends who shall miss him. 
 He left us in 2017 hopefully to heavens, God bless his soul. 
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